

Certified May 27, 2003
P.O. Box 635 • Tujunga, CA 91043-0635 • 818-951-7411 • Website: stnc.org

July 10, 2024

Department of City Planning ATTN: Erick Marchena

RE: Case No. AA-2020-3222-PMLA

6456 Olcott

To Whom It May Concern:

At the July 10, 2024 meeting of the Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council, the board voted to support the STNC Land Use Committee's Residential Subdivision for three new single family lots, including demolition of existing Single Family residence at 6456 Olcott. New Revised Parcel Map, as presented at the Land Use Committee Meeting, proposes individual, private driveway access for each new parcel, via Olcott and Covert.

Please keep us informed of any future meetings or hearings regarding this case and also include us in the final determination letter.

Sincerely.

Lydia Grant

President

Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council

cc: Steven J. Reyes, Blue Oak Planning - steve@blueoakplanning.com